N m'them Miner als » InC. TELEPHONE (505) 983-9689

P.O. Box 2182

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
LLOYD DAVIDSON

President FPebruary 7, 1975

Re: Northern Minerals
No. 5 SFPRR

Mr. Emery Arnold

011 Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Emery:

Just to keep my skirts clean I want to report that the
bulldozer work on this location has not yet been done. I stated
in a form 103 dated 1-10-75 that some work was done in December,
1974 on this location so as to be able to get a rig over the
location., I thought the work had been done, I hired a contractor
to do the work., The other day Mark Weidler and flew over the location
to see if it had drained sufficiently to get a rig on the well and
discovered that no work had been done.

I intend to get after this today and will keep you advised.

Sincerely,
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Lloyd¥Davidson




